The Pocahontas Players

WANTED DANCERS?!

Would you like to be a part of The Pocahontas Players next production - 'Willy Wonka - A Winter’s
Tale' ?

Our next meeting back after a very short break, is Tuesday evening 9th Sept at 7.30pm in Heacham
Public Hall. We need dancers aged from 13 upwards, male or female, to form a Production Dance
Troupe. Jaime Tooley has kindly offered to teach the routines, which could be up to 3 routines.

On this Tuesday, it will be a read through of the Script . Also, possibly an audition for the dancers taken
by Jaime.

If you feel that you would like to have fun with the Pocahontas Players and are free on Tuesday evenings
and free for the lead up to the show (dates 22nd, 23rd and 24th January 2015), please either phone Janice
01485 570402 or call in to see Jaime in ‘Bliss’ hair salon on the corner of Heacham High Street, Tesco’s
end, or just come and see what we are all about on the 9th?

Its fun, hard work, but very, very rewarding.

Thank you.
The Pocahontas Players.



